
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to participate, register with Rich Lani at rlani@njrpa.org. For questions or 
additional information call NJRPA at 609-356-0480 or rlani@njrpa.org. 

To learn more about HomeFront, visit www.homefrontnj.org 

We Need Your Support To  

Help Homeless Children Have  

The Summer Of A Lifetime! 

The New Jersey Recreation and Park  
Association is partnering with  

Homefront for its first Community Service  
Project. HomeFront works to break  
the cycle of poverty and end family  

homelessness in New Jersey.  HomeFront’s  
summer day camp keeps our area’s most  

vulnerable kids safe and engaged  
while giving them a summer of social, 

 intellectual, and personal enrichment –  
including swimming. 

Please help us by collecting new or gently  

used bathing suits to help summer  

campers participate in swim lessons. The drive will take 

place from May 20– September 3, 2019.  

NJRPA Headquarters will coordinate with HomeFront 

for the pick-up at your individual locations. 
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